December 17, 1991

Dear AUA student,

The first term of the AUA English language program has now
been completed. From test evidence it can be said that the program
has met most of its goods: with only a few exceptions each student
has demonstrated significant gains in all skills tested (reading,
listening, writing) and teachers” évaluation confirm that speaking
ability has improved as well. I congratulate you on your success
which was, I know, to a very large extent possible because of your
hard work and determination to learn as much as possible.

When the AUA English language program was designed last
summer (1991) we had few facts about your English proficiency, or
about the exact conditions undér which the courses would be taught.

We now have the experience from one term of instruction. With this
‘information we can make modifications to improve the courses for
the remainder of the year and for the next group of the students
that are admitted. To do s0, it will be extremely helpful if you
would give me your suggestions on how to make the English courses
more efficient, more interesting and more relevant to your needs.

Would you please respond to the questions on the attached
page, in English please, and leave them in [Q&&Qﬁ&é@&¢&h\ﬂ

"I will take them back to Los Angeles with me, analyze them,
and report your collective recommendations, questions and
suggestions back to the AUA English teachers. You need not sign
the guestionnaire and the information will remain confidential.

Thank you for your cooperation. Together we can make the AUA
English program better and better. Your help is needed and

appreciated.
Professor Russ Campbgll
UCLA
Los Angeles
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" What is your overall level of satisfaction with the English
language instruction you have received at AUA"

1. very high

Z. high

3. low

4. very low

2. What aspects of the program do yvou find most positive?

3. What aspects of the program do you find most negative?



4. What specific recommendations would vou make for modification
of the program?

5. In which skills do you feel that vou have made the greatest
improvement?

Reading

Writing

Listening

Speaking

6. What has been the most surprising, unexpected feature of the
English language program for you?

7. How beneficial have the English courses been in helping you

with instruction in the computer applications, business, and math

courses?

Very much

Some

Not much

Not at all




8. Which courses have been the most helpful to you in improving
your English language skills? ‘

9. Because many of the English teachers are not fully aware of
Armenian culture and traditions, what advice or suggestions would
you give them (as a group, not necessarily to individuals) in
teaching Armenian students?

Thank vyou very much! To be helpful I need your response by
Wednesday noon. Please accept this opportunity to help me improve
the AUA English language program.

Professor Russ Campbell



